
1

Jenni Curry

From: Bailey, Toni <Toni.Bailey@act.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 17 May 2023 9:58 AM
Subject: Gorman Centenary Upgrades Bulletin #5

OFFICIAL 
 
Hello again valued Resident User Group, 
 
I hope this finds you well at this very busy time for many of you! 
 
We have nothing new to report this week, we continue to work with the architects on design detail towards costing of 
the plans. Noting the recent escalation of construction costs, this process of costing the designs will enable 
consideration of Government’s priorities, needs of a broad user group, sustainability of the Centre and facilitate the 
prioritisation of works. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience with this process, and understanding how important it is that we take the time 
to achieve the best possible outcomes for stakeholders. 
 
Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns  
 
My best wishes,  
 
Toni 
 
Toni Bailey (she/her)  
Assistant Director, Arts Infrastructure and Public Art  
Phone: 02 6207 4246 | www.arts.act.gov.au | Follow us on Twitter  @artsact1 
artsACT | Chief Minister, Treasury and Economic Development Directorate | ACT Government 
220 London Circuit Canberra City ACT 2601 |GPO Box 158, Canberra ACT 2601  
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